
                  23.02.2023 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

Ph.D. candidates (Winter Academic session, 2022-23) interested in availing hostel 

accommodation at Nagaland University, Kohima campus, are directed to submit their 

application forms in the prescribed format to the undersigned, duly forwarded by the respective 

Head of Department on or before 28th February 2023. 

Students are not to pay hostel admission fees until the hostel selection list is published and 

notified on the University website later. 

 

 

           

  (Dr. Temsulemba Walling) 

        Associate Dean Students Welfare  

               Nagaland University 

            Kohima Campus, Meriema 

 

 

      

 


